RFP: Website Design for Legal Aid
Society of San Bernardino

LASSB is soliciting proposals for a redesign of its current website:
https://legalaidofsb.org/ and monthly maintenance. The new website should create
an engaging user experience, offer an uncluttered design, facilitate organic website
traffic, be designed for conversion, and mobile use, enable fast load time, build a
strong brand identity, ADA compliant and culturally compliant competent sites.
Expected users will be potential clients, job applicants, and LASSB volunteers.

Proposals must be received no later than Monday, April 10, 2023. Proposals should
be submitted electronically to Pablo Ramirez at pablor@legalaidofsb.org. Please
include a signed copy of the Assurances and Certifications document below with
your proposal.
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LSNTAP Launches a New Resource for the Community: the RFP Library
Over the last two years, LSNTAP staff has pored over the listserv archive to...
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